Notice for 2016 Senior High Graduates

On Sunday, May 15, 2016 at the 10:30 Mass, St Patrick Youth Ministry will sponsor a blessing of the high school students of our parish who are graduating this year. There will be time set aside in the Mass for the graduates to stand and be blessed, and short biographies of each graduate will be listed in a special edition of the bulletin. If you would like to participate in the graduate blessing & special bulletin, please complete the information below and return it to the Parish Center or email the info back to youth@saintpats.org NO LATER THAN FRIDAY, MAY 6th, 2016.

We have put this form online, so you can also go straight to the Saint Pats website and fill it out.

GRADUATE BIO

NAME:
HIGH SCHOOL:
AWARDS/SCHOLARSHIPS RECEIVED DURING HIGH SCHOOL YEARS
(OR FOR
COLLEGE:
CLUBS/SPORTS/ACTIVITIES
FUTURE PLANS (college to attend, military, job/career)
Intended MAJOR
For contact purposes only:
PARENT EMAIL:
STUDENT EMAIL:
DUONE NUMBED:

Please check one:
I would like to participate in the blessing and have my bio listed in
the bulletin (further instructions will be sent by email regarding the blessing)
I would like to have my bio listed in the bulletin, but I cannot participate in the blessing

THANK YOU FOR YOUR INPUT - WE ARE VERY PROUD OF YOU!!

For office use only: Registration at St Pats verified _____